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RESPONSES TO THE CITY OF SANTA ANA 
Building & Planning Agency 
Letter Dated January 12, 2000 
 
 
10-1 Although mentioned in Section B of the Draft SEIR, the installation of a groundwater well is 

not a part of the Proposed Project that is subject to review by the CPUC. However, the 
developer of the Bolsa Chica Planned Community project, Hearthside Homes, does plan to 
install a well on Bolsa Chica Mesa as a supplemental water source. The CPUC is not involved 
in providing any approvals for this well. The well was part of the project analyzed in the 1996 
Recirculated Draft EIR for the Bolsa Chica Report Local Coastal Program. We recommend 
that you present your concerns to the Lead Agency for the Bolsa Chica Planned Community 
project – the County of Orange. 

 
 


